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Well done to our residents and staff who created a wonderful teddy bears’ picnic themed Showstopper cake for The Great

Nellsar Cake Off competition, covered with delightful teddy bear, picnic and flower decorations.

Marina, our Senior Recreation and Well-Being Lead commented;

“This is Woodstock’s entry into the Nellsar Cake Off challenge. Our residents at Woodstock got to try out their culinary skills in

the bake off competition. Our Head Cook Lynn joined forces with our residents to come up with a tasty and creative cake,

which was themed as a teddy bears’ picnic. Everyone really enjoyed themselves and got to eat the cake at the end of the day

with a lovely cup of tea!”

We will receive a special gift for entering the competition. Well done everyone!

 


